
From: Peter Smith
To: Kazia Ekelund
Subject: RE: Registration Reminder - Peter Smith
Date: Saturday, 17 June 2017 11:01:06 AM

Thanks Kazia,
Much appreciated.
Regards
Peter

From: Kazia Ekelund [mailto:kazia@seatoskymeetings.com] 
Sent: Saturday, 17 June 2017 9:48 AM
To: Peter Smith
Subject: RE: Registration Reminder - Peter Smith

Hi Peter,

I have confirmed with the program committee that all papers (full papers) will be peer reviewed 
before publication of the proceedings.

Thank you!

Kazia Ekelund
Project Manager

Pacific Association of Quantity Surveyors Congress
July 21-26, 2017, Vancouver, BC

Congress Secretariat:
Sea to Sky Meeting Management Inc.
Suite 206, 201 Bewicke Avenue
North Vancouver, BC V7M 3M7

P: 1-778-426-0455
E: kazia@seatoskymeetings.com  | Skype: seatoskykazia
www.seatoskymeetings.com

From: Peter Smith [mailto:Peter.Smith@uts.edu.au] 
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 3:10 PM
To: Kazia Ekelund <kazia@seatoskymeetings.com>
Subject: RE: Registration Reminder - Peter Smith

Hi Kazia,

My university requires the review process to also cover the full papers (not just the abstract). Do
you know if this will also apply to the full papers?

Regards

mailto:Peter.Smith@uts.edu.au
mailto:kazia@seatoskymeetings.com
http://www.paqs2017.com/
mailto:kazia@seatoskymeetings.com
http://www.seatoskymeetings.com/
mailto:Peter.Smith@uts.edu.au
mailto:kazia@seatoskymeetings.com


Peter
 
**********************************************
Dr. Peter Smith
Associate Professor
Program Director - Construction Project Management
University of Technology Sydney
School of the Built Environment
PO Box 123
Broadway NSW 2007
Tel: + 612 9514 8732
Email: peter.smith@uts.edu.au
 
 
 

From: Kazia Ekelund [mailto:kazia@seatoskymeetings.com] 
Sent: Saturday, 17 June 2017 3:40 AM
To: Peter Smith
Subject: RE: Registration Reminder - Peter Smith
 
Hi Peter,
 
Here is a description of our peer review process. Is this sufficient?
 
The abstract review committee for the PAQS2017 Congress is made up of 14 experts in the field of
Quantity Surveying. All abstracts were reviewed by a minimum of two reviewers through an
independent, blind peer review process. A consistent evaluation process and set of criteria were
applied across the four sub-themes recognized by PAQS. All the results were carefully reviewed and
confirmed by the PAQS 2017 Program Committee.  
 
Thank you,
 
Kazia Ekelund
Project Manager

Pacific Association of Quantity Surveyors Congress
July 21-26, 2017, Vancouver, BC
 
Congress Secretariat:
Sea to Sky Meeting Management Inc.
Suite 206, 201 Bewicke Avenue
North Vancouver, BC V7M 3M7
 
P: 1-778-426-0455
E: kazia@seatoskymeetings.com  | Skype: seatoskykazia
www.seatoskymeetings.com
 

From: Peter Smith [mailto:Peter.Smith@uts.edu.au] 
Sent: Friday, June 09, 2017 3:06 PM
To: Kazia Ekelund <kazia@seatoskymeetings.com>
Subject: RE: Registration Reminder - Peter Smith

mailto:peter.smith@uts.edu.au
mailto:kazia@seatoskymeetings.com
http://www.paqs2017.com/
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